
Valentine’s Day Dinner 
Tuesday, February 14, 2020 

$65++ per person

 

We are open again!!  
Friday 

January 10th, 2020  
 Prizes for Best Boots & 

Best Cowboy Hat 

Raffle & Drink Specials
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JANUARY 
Club Closed January 1 – 9 

For Food and Beverage 
Service 

Golf course and Tennis 
and Fitness Center Open 

 
Friday, January 10 

Club Re-opens 
Back in the Saddle 

 
Hand & Foot 

Tuesdays in January  
Beginning January 14 

 
Wednesdays in January 

Wing Night  
Beginning January 15 

 
Pasta Night 
January 16 

 
Thursday, January 23 

First Dance Club Night 

 
FEBRUARY 

Sunday, February 2 
Super Bowl Party 

 
Hand & Foot 

Tuesdays in February 
 

Wing Night 
Wednesdays in February 

Napa Wine Dinner 
Thursday, February 20 

 
Thursday, February 7 

Dance Club Night 

Upcoming Events  
                              2020
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Thoughts from the President 
Dear Chatmoss Members –  
 

On behalf of the employees and Board of Governors at Chatmoss Country Club, I want 
to thank the membership for its generous contributions to the Employee Christmas Fund for 
2019.  We have an outstanding group of dedicated staff at Chatmoss and it is important to 
recognize their efforts.  
 

It is hard to believe we have turned the dial to a new decade.  Does it really seem like 
20 years ago we were worried what would happen when the clock turned to the year 2000?  
I hope that everyone has a healthy, happy and prosperous New Year. 
 

The club reopens with Back in the Saddle on Friday, January 10th and the Chatmoss 
Sweep will return in March. 
 

I look forward to seeing you at the club. 
 

Gus Barber 
President 



Happy New Year!! 
 

I hope that your Holidays have been great and that your New Year will be even better.  The staff 
of Chatmoss wants to express their sincere appreciation to the members for their kindness and 
generosity over the holidays.  We hope to serve you better in 2020 to make it a great year for you 
and the Club. 
 

We will re-open on January 10, so make plans to be here that night. The Dance Club will have 
its first dance on January 23 with Blackwater Rhythm and Blues.  If you haven’t joined the dance club 
for 2020, please send your check to Martha Farrell or Beth Sibbick.  They need to secure the bands 
for all the dances ahead of time to ensure that we can have them on the date we have planned for 
them. 
 
 Thank you for your support of Chatmoss 
 

Judy Chaney 
Clubhouse Manager 

 
 
 

 
The ball has dropped for 2020 and we all start a new decade. Many things have changed since 

Chatmoss first opened in 1958, but the purpose of the club remains constant. Chatmoss is a 
convenient place for you to relax and enjoy the fruits of your labor. I am sure that this will always be 
the purpose of the club , and our goal is to maintain and improve your member experience moving 
forward. 
 

If health and well being are on your resolution list, please make time to use our fitness facility. 
Weight lifting, yoga, and spinning are options that are available at the complex. It is a great way to 
remove the excess Christmas cheer. 
 

January is also a great time to work on your tennis. Our indoor courts look great,  and Mike or 
Cordie are available for lessons. Maybe 2020 is the year you stop running around your backhand. 
 

2019 was the first year in some time that the golf course had quality putting greens for 12 months. 
Cart revenue was back to old levels and enthusiasm is high for golf at Chatmoss. I think we will 
continue that momentum for this season. Please make plans to play our beautiful layout with your 
fellow members or perhaps a guest that has never played Chatmoss. 
 

Thank you to the membership for all of your support for the club. 2019 was a successful year with 
many club improvements, but we need to increase our member roster. Please tell someone about 
your club. Each new member makes it easier to provide quality amenities and services to you the 
member. 
 

In closing, I would like to say thank you for your generosity to the employee Christmas fund. 
Thank you for supporting the club. 
 

P. C. Wells 
Operations Manager 

  Comments from the Operations Manager  
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  Comments from the Clubhouse Manager  
 
 

If you would like 

to have your 

statements 

emailed, please 

call the business 

office and 

 give us the email  

address to use

In  
Memoriam 

 

W.E. Giesler 

John J. Austin 

Alan Lackey 

Ron Ferrill 

Charles 
and  

Sherri Bradshaw 

Byron Eure 
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Serving It Up From Chef Joe
I hope everyone had a safe and Happy Holiday 

Season.  The holidays were hopping around the Club 
with many family Christmas parties and Club 
functions.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
Carin Gregory and the members of the House 
Committee for all their tireless efforts in planning all 
special Club events.  Job well done!! 
 

Please join us for our Valentine’s Dinner on 
February 14.  Virginia is for lovers, so bring your loved 
one out for a special menu planned just for you. 
 

We will be having another guest chef coming 
soon.  He is from outside of Nashville, Tennessee, 
and he will be bringing some of his favorite menu 
items along with him.  Also, we would like to welcome 
Rachel Davis to our culinary team.  She is a graduate 
of Patrick Henry Community College’s Culinary 
Program. 
 

If you have any allergies, please inform the staff, 
so we can do our best to accommodate you. 
 

Chef Joe 
Executive Chef

Happy New Year to one and all! 
I hope everyone had a nice Thanksgiving and 

Christmas.  We are getting things ready to go for spring 
and will be glad to see it come.  I want to thank my crew 
for all the hard work they did in 2019 to make the 
greens the best around, a great bunch of guys!  
Looking forward to 2020 here at Chatmoss.  I think its 
going to be a great year!  Hit them straight and I hope 
to see everyone in the spring! 

Thanks to all! 
 

R.E. Turner, III 
Golf Course Superintendent 

On The Greens

Coming in April 
Chef’s Table 

Featuring 
Michael Goforth 

From Clarksville, TN

For members who were receiving credit as 

new members or for sponsoring a new 

member in the Preview Chatmoss Mem-

bership Drive the last credit will be posted 

to your accounts in January.

Lunch Winners 
 

November 
Mr. & Mrs. Tom Crawley 

 
December 

Mr. & Mrs. John Favero



Is it that time of year?  Is your New Years 
resolution to get fitter in 2020?  Our fitness complex is 
a great place to make that happen.  It is like having 
your own personal gym.   If you have not been to the 
fitness complex stop by and check it out.  We have 
elliptical trainers, treadmills, bikes and free weights.   
We also offer different group classes Yoga, Spinning, 
P90x, Tabata, Core training.  Classes are generally 
an hour and cost $10.00 a class.  If you have not tried 
a class before all first time participants receive the first 
class on us.  Just let the instructor know or note it on 
the sign in sheet.  We also have a personal trainer 
available if you need that extra push. 
 

We do tend to get busier this time of year so when 
using the equipment please take weights off bars and 
replace on the racks.  (Next person may not want as 
much weight on the bar as you).  Please wipe down 
the equipment with wipes that are in the fitness center.  
Please sign in on our clip board when arriving.   This 
lets us know who and how many of you guys are 
coming.  If you bring a non-member to join you please 
note that on our sign in sheet.  Guest fee is $10.00. 
 

As always we send out an email on Sundays 
listing the schedule of classes for the upcoming week.  
From time to time the emails may stop coming to you.  
If this is happening let us know in the pro shop 
276.632.1857 or email chatmoss10s@aol.com and 
we will get that info to you.  If weather comes we will 
update everyone with the class schedule adjustments.  
We ask for your patience in advance as sometimes 
weather can come in quick or worse than expected.   
We look forward to seeing everyone at the sports 
complex soon.  
 
 
 

Mike Weidl 
Director of Tennis and Fitness
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Tennis Fitness Center
Indoor tennis is in full swing.  If you are not in a 

consistent group playing we do have indoor court time 
available.  The cost to play is $5.00 per person per 
hour.  If you would like to bring a guest to play the 
guest fee is $10.00 per visit.  Please check in with the 
pro shop so that we can get the appropriate charges 
for the guest.   Sometimes guests play with our 
season indoor contract times.  Remember that even 
though contract time has been paid in advance the 
guest fees will still need to be paid for the guest 
playing in the contract time.  Please come by the pro 
shop before playing and check your guest and so that 
we can collect the guest fee.  If you do not have a 
game and want to get out and hit we do have a ball 
machine that is available on a rental basis.  You can 
rent it by the individual session or buy a seasonal 
pass.  If interested please swing by the pro shop to 
get information. 
 

Have not played in a while or never really tried 
your hand at the game.   Check with the tennis pros in 
the pro shop.  We are available for lessons to get your 
game going the right way.  This time of year is a great 
time to get your game going and be ready to play 
more once the spring weather comes.  Yes, spring will 
be here before we know it.   
 

The winter also brings closings with snow.   Please 
check the emails about adjusted times we may be 
open.   We will put any schedule changes on our voice 
mail.  If trying to call the pro shop and no message 
comes up it is very likely we have no power.  In that 
case we are closed but will update the message once 
power returns.   
 

We have great Chatmoss Country Club logo wear.  
Pullovers tanks tees and shirts.   If you are looking for 
something to show your club off swing by the pro 
shops and see if there is something that catches your 
eye.   We look forward to seeing you on the court. 
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Golf News
2019 Fall Team invitational (4 Ball)  

     The second round of the 2019 Fall 
4 Ball was cancelled because heavy 
rains. The first-round leaders in each 
division were declared the champions. 
The team of Scott Trent, (Reidsville, 
NC)/Tony Byerly (Graham, NC) shot 

34-32 for opening round 66 for a two-shot win over the teams 
of Brandon Grogan/ Wes Smith and Jack Adkins/ Austin 
White. 
 

Bobby Cadieux (Danville)/ Derek Edmonds (Danville) shot 
an opening round 68 and defeated Bill Frazier/ Randy Jones 
on the first hole of a sudden death playoff to capture the Senior 
Division.  
 

2019 Reindeer Classic  
The Reindeer Classic was played on December 19, with 

36 participants. Three teams ended the round with a net score 
of 54. The team of Jack LaFave, Gerry Lawicki, Stanley 
Bowles, and Damian Beasley were declared the champions 
after a card draw.  Two teams tied for second (John 
Collins/Jack Adkins/Blake Carter/ Jeff Adkins) and (Jack 
Johnston/Harrison Hamlet/Blake Collins/Scott Ullstein/ Milt 
Barber). 
 

2019 Fall Team Invitational 
Flight winners  

Championship 
1. Scott Trent/ Tony Byerly 66 
T2. Brandon Grogan/ Wes Smith 
T2. Jack Adkins/ Austin White 
 
First Flight 
T1. Robby Burton/ Chris Clark 74 
T1 Jeff Adkins/ Mike Weidl  74  
T1. Bill Teegen/ Jon Morton 74 
T1. Matt Martin/ Wes Martin 74 
 
Sr Championship 
1. Scott Trent/ Tony Byerly 66 
2. Brandon Grogan/ Wes Smith 68 
2. Jack Adkins/ Austin White 68 
 
Sr. First Flight 
1. Scott O’Neil/ Buzzy Hodges 74 
2. John Collins/ David Collins 75 

February 27, 2020 
Dance Club

The Embers 
March 26, 2020 
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Valentine’s Day Dinner 
Tuesday, February 14, 2020 

$65++ per person

MENU 
First Flavors 
Blackberry Compote, Toasted Almonds,Toast Points  
or 
Roasted Shrimp Cocktail, Bloody Mary Gazpacho, Grilled Lemon  
 

Soup or Salad 
Cajun Roasted Corn & Crab Chowder  
Spring Salad, Kiwi, Red Grapes, Roasted Walnuts, Goat Cheese, Peach Honey Vinaigrette  
 

Choice of Entrée 
Bone-In Filet, Gorgonzola Twice Baked, Potato Lobster Hollandaise  
or 
Halibut, Pesto Gnocchi Lemon, Tomato, Capers 
 
 

Dessert: Strawberries Romanoff, Chocolate Covered Strawberry, White Chocolate Chantilly  

*Consuming raw or undercooked meats, poultry, seafood, shellfish, or eggs may increase your risk of foodborne illness. 

Pasta Night 
Thursday, January 16, 2020
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Santa Breakfast
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CHATMOSS COUNTRY CLUB 

550 Mount Olivet Road 

P.O. Box 5063 

Martinsville, VA 24115 

276-638-2484 / FAX 276-638-2426 

  

OFFICERS 

Gus Barber, President Jim Farrell, Vice President 

Debbie Toms, Treasurer Beth Sibbick, Secretary  

BOARD MEMBERS 

Hank Long Eric Monday Carin Gregory

Richard Hall Will Smith Jason Muehleck

Steve Edgerton Jim Farrell 

Bill Sibbick, Ex Officio  

STAFF 

Robert Weinerth, Golf Professional / robertweinerth@gmail.com 

R. E. Turner, III, Golf Course Superintendent / turfman54@yahoo.com 

Mike Weidl, Tennis Director / chatmoss10s@aol.com 

William Lilly, Executive Chef / lillychef1@yahoo.com 

Judy Chaney, Clubhouse Manager / judy@chatmosscc.org 

PC Wells, Operations Manager / wellspc55@hotmail.com 

Business Office Manager, A/P- Crystal Lusk / crystal@chatmosscc.org 

 

TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

Clubhouse 276-638-2484 / FAX 276-638-2426 

Golf Shop 276-638-7648 / chatmossgolf@gmail.com 

Sports Complex Tennis 276-632-1857 / chatmoss10s@aol.com 

Boxwood Grille Hours  
LUNCH Tuesday-Saturday — 11:30am-2:30pm 
 
DINNER Tuesday-Thursday — 5:30-9:00pm 

Friday & Saturday — 5:30-9:00pm 
 
SUNDAY BUFFET    11:30am-2:00pm 
 

The Clubhouse is closed Sunday after Brunch 
and all day Monday for Food and Beverage Service. 

 

Elmwood Bar Hours  
TUESDAY-THURSDAY 11:00am-9:30pm 

Bar closes at 10:00pm 
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 11:00am-10:30pm 
SUNDAY 11:00am-2:30pm 

Bar closes at 3:00pm 
 

The Clubhouse is closed Sunday after Brunch 
and all day Monday for Food and Beverage Service.

PRESORTED 
STANDARD 
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MARTINSVILLE, VA 
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CHATMOSS COUNTRY CLUB 

550 Mount Olivet Road 

P.O. Box 5063 

Martinsville, VA 24115 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 


